
TRANSFER STATION UPDATE  
 

We will be open as scheduled. 

 

Reminder! Beginning April 1st hours are as follows:  

• Wednesday 11am – 5pm 
• Saturday 9am –  5pm 
 

As outlined by Governor Tony Evers "SAFER AT HOME" rules 

apply when stopping at the Transfer Station. So please… 

 

• Dispose/recycle at the select containers and leave the 
premises! DO NOT STOP TO CHAT! You must maintain a 

minimum six (6) foot distance for your health and that of 

others.  

• If you are able, take care of all your materials yourself. If 
you have special needs due to a disability or related, 

please let an attendant know and they will help you. Stay 

in your vehicle and motion for assistance. If you must get 

out maintain a minimum six (6) foot distance from others. 

• DO NOT leave useable items out for others to take. Please 
save items for another day.    

  

During this difficult time we are trying to keep everyone healthy 

and safe. Please help us by doing your part until we can regain 

our normal routine. Thank you for your assistance.  

 

Remember: STOP, DISPOSE/RECYCLE & LEAVE! 
 


